
LAKELAND PANTRY MANAGEMENT                                          OCTOBER 31, 2023 

ATTENTION: PANTRY CLOSINGS 

For the safety of our Customers and 
Volunteers, we will be closed when the 

schools are closed due to weather (not cold)  
 

Check WSAW/WZAW Channel 7 or on-line for 
closings, or call the pantry  

715-358-2222 for voice message 
 

Safety for ALL is most important at these 
times.             

 
Thank you. 


